
  

 
LIQUOR AND BEER MEETING 

 LOCAL LICENSING AUTHORITY 
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  I.  CALL TO ORDER - The meeting convened at 8:10 a.m.  Those present 

were Hearing Officer Philip Coebergh, Assistant 

City Attorney John Shaver, and City Clerk 

Stephanie Nye. 
 
 
 II.  APPLICATIONS TO RENEW LIQUOR AND BEER LICENSES   
 

  A. Skys Restaurant & Lounge, 2828 Walker Field Drive (Hotel-

Restaurant and Extended Hours) 

 

   Hearing Officer Phil Coebergh stated that this application was 

filed late.  There was no one present representing this 

application. 

 

  City Clerk Stephanie Nye noted that the application was in order. 

 The applicant was advised by letter from the City Clerk that in 

the future renewal applications must be made 45 days before the 

expiration date of the license.  This application was filed 22 

days prior to that date.  The reason given by the applicant 

Stephen Robertson for late filing was because of lack of funds. 

 

  Assistant City Attorney John Shaver said that the State Statute 

does allow the Local Licensing Authority to waive the 45 days 

filing if good cause is shown.  "Good cause" is a discretionary 

kind of determination.  There is no specific case law in this 

context that determines what "good cause" is.  For that reason, 

the application was accepted. 

 

  The renewal application was approved. 
       
 
 IV.  ADJOURNMENT - The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 a.m. 
 
 
 
  NEXT REGULAR MEETING - July 6, 1994 


